CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Sl (el da y ggamnt delati A daill
JEDDAH

NOTICE OF AWARD
8 February 2024
To Whom It May Concern,

The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah is pleased to inform you that upon the
recommendation of the Consulate’s Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), Hayat Radhwa
Hotel is hereby awarded the contract for the three-day lease of venue of the Jeddah PCG
Consular Mobile Team in Yanbu on 15 February to 17 February 2024.

In connection with this, you may contact Mr. Jules Patrick A. Aguila, Vice Consul
and Administrative Officer of the Consulate.

Sincerely yours,

Hayat Radhwa Hotel
Al-Bahr — Tel.: +966 14 3914567
Yanbu, Saudi Arabia
C.R. 4030186202
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